
 

February 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Sackville Sports Awards Evening – Tuesday 24th March 2020 

 

On behalf of the Sackville School PE department, I am pleased to inform you that your 

child has been invited to attend the Sackville Sports Awards Evening. Your child has 

been asked to attend this event because of their contribution to after-school sport, 

academia and leadership at Sackville throughout the last year. The event will be held in 

the main hall at school on Tuesday 24th March and we are extremely lucky to have 

Rachel Burford to speak and present the awards.  With your permission there will also be 

the opportunity for your child to be photographed with Rachel and these photographs 

will be available to purchase after the Easter break. 

 

Rachael Burford is an English rugby union player. She represented England at the 2006, 

2010, 2014 and 2017 Women’s Rugby World Cups. She was also a member of the squad 
which went to the 2013 Rugby World Cup Sevens. Rachael currently plays her rugby at 

Harlequins and her preferred position is centre.  In May 2014, Burford was awarded the 

Rugby Players Association, England women's player of the year award.  

 

We would like to invite students to arrive at 5pm for a sit down meal. We would also like 

to invite parents/carers for drinks from 5.45pm. The awards ceremony will commence at 

6pm and we envisage the evening finishing around 8.30pm. All students must attend 

both the meal and presentation.  

 

The cost of the evening will be £10.00 per student to cover the expense of the medals, 

the meal and the speaker. There will be no charge for Parent/carers this year. Please 

remember that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium Government grant we will 

use that to pay for the full cost of the £10 ticket and you will need to tick the consent 

box on the online payment system. 

 

Please ensure that students uphold a dress code of smart attire:  

Boys - shirt, tie and smart trousers (no jeans).  

Girls - dress, skirt or smart trousers (no jeans). 

 

We believe this is an excellent way to round off a superb year of school sport; 

highlighting the outstanding commitment and progress made by individuals and teams, 

celebrating academic achievements, sport leadership and physical education as a whole 

at Sackville.   

 

Please complete the reply slip and return together with the appropriate payment. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr A Currie       Mrs L Richards 

Head of Boys PE     Head of Girl’s PE  



 

 

To: Finance Office 

 

 

Sackville Sports Awards Evening – Tuesday, 24th March, 2020 

 

Name of student ________________________________________ Form ___________ 

 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Sackville Sports Awards Evening on Tuesday 

24th March 2020 the cost of which is £10. 

 

I also require _______ tickets for parents/carers to attend the evening (free of charge). 

  

I confirm I have made the appropriate payment via the electronic  

payment system (please tick)  

 

 

My child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant and I have ticked the 

consent box on the online payment system. 

 

 

Please tick which meal your child would like:   

Fish and chips             ____ 

Vegetarian pizza and chips    ____ 

Dessert and drink          ____ 

 

Please tick here if you would NOT like your child to be photographed. 

 

 

 

Signed___________________________________ Date_____________________ 

 

 

 


